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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA ON THE VISIT
OF HIS EXCELLENCY THE PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF BOLIVIA,

EVO MORALES AYMA

Permanent Mission of Bolivia
to the
Organization of American States 

Washington, D.C.
Washington, D.C., November 12, 2008 

REF: MBOE-N-36-08
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency in connection with the visit of His Excellency the President of the Republic of Bolivia, Evo Morales Ayma, to the headquarters of our Organization, in Washington, D.C., in November this year.

In this regard, I would like to confirm that the President will address the permanent representatives and heads of delegation of the member states of the Organization at a protocolary meeting of the Permanent Council, to be held on November 19 at 10:30 a.m.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 

Jorge Reynaldo Cuadros Anaya
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Bolivia
to the Organization of American States 

Mr. José Miguel Insulza Salinas
Secretary General of the
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Organization of American States 
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